

The London Nautical School

61 STAMFORD STREET, WATERLOO, LONDON SE1 9NA e-mail::admin@nautical.lambeth.sch.uk

TELEPHONE: 020 7928 6801

FAX: 020 7261 9408 www.lns.org.uk

Christopher Waugh, Sam Lawlor and Antoine Philippe

Wednesday, 15 May 2013

Re: Film Club trip to Cinematheque Française (Paris)

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is with delight that I write to inform you that our Film Club has been invited by the Cinematheque Française to attend, in Paris, the screening of the film they and their team are creating and editing at the BFI Southbank.

We have just been notified that the film will be screened in Paris on Friday the 7^{th} of June and the plan is to travel to Paris the Wednesday (5^{th} of June) and stay two nights in a hostel.

The party will be supervised by myself, Mr Antoine Philippe and Mr Sam Lawlor, the film-club's resident director. Mark Reid, Head of Education at the BFI will also be with the group. Other than a single £50 student contribution all costs of transport and accommodation will be covered by the funding gained by the BFI and London Nautical School for this project.

The group will depart on the Eurostar mid-morning on Wednesday the 5th June and return on Friday the 7th before 9:00 pm. The hostel is called *Perfect Hostel, 39 Rue Rodier, Paris 75009.*

Please return the attached form, confirming both your approval of your son's attendance and confirmation that he has a suitable current passport, so that we may progress quickly with confirmation of the bookings. If you require further information, please contact me on waugh@nautical.lambeth.sch.uk or by phoning the school – otherwise please complete the attached form and return it forthwith.

Yours faithfully,	
Christopher Waugh.	
CONSENT FORM: Re: Film Club trip to Cinematheque Française (Paris)	
I hereby give my consent for on the 5 th to 7 th of June and confirm that they have a cur	, to attend the trip to Paris to be held rent passport suitable for such travel.
Signed:	
Print Name:	